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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome back for the second part of the summer term. It’s a busy time for us all and so I thought you would 

like some key dates: 

 Monday 10th June — Beech class head off to Foxlease in Hampshire for their week long residential 

trip 

 Friday 14th June — Acorn class assembly—all welcome (10:10am in the hall) 

 Friday 14th June — Chestnut class performance of A Midsummer Night’s Dream at Haverstock 

School 

 Monday 17th June — staff training after school NO CLUBS 

 Friday 21st June — whole school trip to Broadstairs (not Acorns) 

 Monday 24th June — Y3—6 visit UCS in Hampstead 

 Wednesday 26th June ―Dress in Your Own Clothes Day‖ - £1 donation to summer fair 

 Week Commencing 1st July ―Ambitions Week‖ ( can you talk with children about your job/work?) 

 Wednesday 3rd July—EYFS Sports Day in school 

 Friday 5th July—Reports sent home to parents/carers 

 Summer Fair (Can you help with organising? Can you help on the day?) 

 Tuesday 9th July — Optional Parents Evening (questions relating to your child/ren’s report) 

 Thursday 11th July 6pm — Year 6 show  

 Friday 12th July — Children meet their new teacher and teaching assistants 

 Thursday 18th July — ―Other Leavers‖ assembly in school 

 Friday 19th July — Year 6 Leavers Service at St Benet’s Church (9:30am) 

 Friday 19th July @ 1.15pm—school breaks for summer. 

 

Green for Grenfell 

The Bishop of Kensington is encouraging schools to hold a 'Green for Grenfell' day on the 17th June. The 

idea is to encourage children and staff to wear green and to remember those who continue to be affected by 

the fire in Grenfell Tower nearly two years ago. As the tragedy happened in the diocese of London, we have 

a particularly close link with the story and this might be a good positive way to enable children to reflect on 

what happened.   

 

Chestnut—A Midsummer Night’s Dream 

Chestnut class have been working with the Primary Shakespeare Company and they will be performing their 

scene from Shakespeare’s wonderful play in school on Thursday 13th June at 11am and then at Haverstock 

School from 4 — 5 pm on Friday 14th June. Chestnut parents are welcome to attend the school performance 

and one parent from each family can attend at Haverstock. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

James Humphries 

Headteacher 



Happy Birthday to all those chil-

dren who have a birthday in 

June. 

 

Annabel  Arthur  Frederick  Robyn   

Josiah   Liam   Victor     Max  

Bella   Eliza    Amelia    Adam 

Nazim   Serena  Adnan     Asa  

Rudy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAL AND TESS’S TIGER TRIATHLON! 

 

On Sunday 23rd June, Hal and Tess (from Chestnut and Willow) will be doing a 

triathlon to raise money for Tiger Awareness – a UK charity that works in India to 

raise awareness of the plight of the tiger, and to raise funds for causes that support 

tiger conservation.   

 

They will be swimming, cycling and running, and would love to have your sup-

port!  If you would like to sponsor them, please either speak directly to their par-

ents Phil and Poppy, or go to: 

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Poppy-Hampson  
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